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7 February 2023 

 

For the Attention of Parents and Carers 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re: Proposal to change the school finish time to 3pm 

I am writing to inform you of some proposed changes to the structure of the school day here at 
Campion School. They are:  

• To remove the afternoon registration session that currently takes place between 1pm 
and 1.10pm.  Pupils would instead be registered at the start of Period 4. 

• Period 4 to start at 1pm.  There would be no change to the length of the lunch time 
period which currently finishes at 1pm. 

• The end of the school day to finish at 3pm and not 3.10pm as it is currently.  Students 
would continue to receive two hours of lesson time during the afternoon. 

• With the changes proposed, there would be no loss to learning time or lunchtime. 

• The school will continue to be open to pupils from 7.30am until 5pm where they can 
attend Breakfast Club, the library and the wide range of extra-curricular activities that 
the school offers. 

Should the changes go ahead, they will come into force from Monday, 27 February 2023, 
following the half term break. 

I believe that these changes will be beneficial to the school community, and will have a positive 
effect on your child’s education. This change will support the movement of pupils around the 
school.  Currently pupils move around the school all together at the end of lunch at 1pm to get 
to their respective form groups and then this movement takes place again, 10 minutes later at 
1.10pm when pupils then move to their Period 4 lesson and therefore this is a very busy time of 
the school day.   

The information in this letter has also been sent to all parents and staff and any after school 
club coordinators.  We will make sure to work together so that there is minimal disruption. 

I appreciate that these changes may affect you in terms of childcare or working arrangements, 
and in terms of your child’s education. For this reason, I would like to invite you to give your 
feedback by sending your response to consultation@campion.warwickshire.sch.uk by 
Wednesday, 15 February 2023. 
 
Kind regards. 

 
JASSA PANESAR 

Headteacher      
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